
News Notice for Preconference: 

The Preconference (9/12/15-9/13/15) for a plan to establish the Associate of Nutrition 
Effect on Disease Recovery; the experts invited would be known:  

1. The sponsored by American Alumni Association of Zhengzhou University, USA (AAAZZU); 

2. The meeting will be at Main Campus in Columbia University, New York, USA;  

3. If someone has been decided for this meeting, and want help for hotel and travel in 

USA, could you contact with Jack Easterrman at email; nbmeditor@gmail.com or call 

At 718-502-6829; or fax at 718-513-0385, please. 

4. All the expert who is working focus on the project of the  Nutrition to relation to the 
Disease Recovery, welcome your paper will be published on< < Biomedicine & 
Nursing>>; 

5. And also welcome any major expert who have the interesting in the nutrition on the 
Disease Recovery to be attendance for the Preconference; 

6. Wish all the alumnus and alumna give all any good idea for the Preconference. 
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